
Public Notice 
 
 

Notice to the public is hereby given that the Southwest Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) has issued draft 
renewal Air Operating Permit (AOP) SW01-12-R3 to TransAlta Centralia Mining, LLC of 1015 Big 
Hanaford Road, Centralia, WA.  The facility was operated as an open pit coal mine until 
2006.  Reclamation activities are currently being conducted at the site.  The AOP is a compilation of all 
applicable air quality requirements for the facility.  The AOP does not modify existing permit limits. 
 
The public has an opportunity to review and comment on the draft AOP.  A copy of the AOP will be 
available on SWCAA's website at www.swcleanair.org.  The AOP will be made available in other media, if 
necessary.  All written or oral comments must be received by SWCAA within 30 days after this 
publication.  If there is a demonstrated public interest, a public hearing may be held with the required 
30-day notification.  The material is available for review at 11815 NE 99th Street, Suite 1294, Vancouver, 
Washington, Monday through Friday from 7:00 AM to 5:30 PM.  Questions and comments should be 
directed to Clint Lamoreaux at (360) 574-3058 ext. 131, clint@swcleanair.org, or at the address listed above. 
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